
From: J.J. Darby <jj.darby@att.net>
To: Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

'Jeri Stanek'jstanek@sjncatholic.com
Date: 5/5/2014 10:48:57 AM 

Subject: St. John Neumann Third Grade Field Trip

Hi, Ted:

Thanks again for getting back with me this morning.

My daughter Gibson's third grade class from St. John Neumann Catholic School is heading to the statehouse on
Thursday morning. Depending on when they arrive and take the tour, I'll be sure someone with the class asks for you 
when they go by the Governor's office (I hope to be with them by then).

I know how busy you are right now, really do appreciate you accommodating us. The kids will be thrilled to meet
someone from the Governor's office!

Thanks again.

-J.J.

J.J. Darby
803-467-4784 Mobile
jj.darby@att.net

The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and protected from disclosure. If the reader of this
message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify me immediately by replying to this message and deleting it from your computer.

mailto:J.J.%20Darby%20%3Cjj.darby@att.net%3E
mailto:TedPitts@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:jstanek@sjncatholic.com
mailto:jj.darby@att.net

